



Meeting of: Rochdale Township Action and Resources
Delegated Sub-Committee
Date: Thursday, 25th October, 2018
Time: 6.15 pm.
Venue: Hollingworth (Room 108ABC) - Number One
Riverside

This agenda gives notice of items to be considered in private as required by Regulations 5 (4) and (5) of The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012.

Item No.	AGENDA	Page No
1.	APOLOGIES To receive any apologies for absence.	
2.	DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST Members are required to declare any disclosable pecuniary, personal or personal and prejudicial interests they may have and the nature of those interests relating to items on this agenda and/or indicate if S106 of the Local Government Finance Act 1992 applies to them.	
3.	URGENT ITEMS OF BUSINESS To determine whether there are any additional items of business which, by reason of special circumstances, the Chair decides should be considered at the meeting as a matter of urgency.	
4.	ITEMS FOR EXCLUSION OF PUBLIC AND PRESS To determine any items on the agenda, if any, where the public are to be excluded from the meeting.	
5.	MINUTES Minutes of the meeting of Rochdale Township Action and Resources Delegated Sub-Committee held 5 th July 2018	4 - 7
6.	BAMFORD AND OAKENROAD AREA FORUM Minutes of the meeting of Bamford and Oakenroad Area Forum held 4 th June 2018	8 - 11

- | | | |
|-----|--|---------|
| 7. | BRIMROD, MARLAND AND SUDDEN AREA FORUM
Minutes of the meeting of Brimrod, Marland and Sudden Area Forum held 31 st May 2018 | 12 - 15 |
| 8. | SPOTLAND AND FALINGE AREA FORUM
Minutes of the meeting of Spotland and Falinge Area Forum, held 23 rd August 2018 | 16 - 20 |
| 9. | MILKSTONE AND DEEPLISH AREA FORUM
Minutes of the meeting of Milkstone and Deeplish Area Forum held 13 th August 2018 | 21 - 23 |
| 10. | CENTRAL ROCHDALE AREA FORUM
Minutes of the meeting of Central Rochdale Area Forum held 6 th August 2018 | 24 - 27 |
| 11. | BALDERSTONE AND KIRKHOLT COMMUNITY MEETING
Minutes of the meeting of Balderstone and Kirkholt Community Meeting held 18 th September 2018 | 28 - 30 |
| 12. | NORDEN AREA FORUM
Minutes of the meeting of Norden Area Forum held 11 th September 2018 | 31 - 34 |
| 13. | HEALEY AREA FORUM
Minutes of the meeting of Healey Area Forum held 13 th September 2018 | 35 - 41 |
| 14. | KINGSWAY AREA FORUM
Minutes of the meeting of Kingsway Area Forum held 20 th September 2018 | 42 - 44 |
| 15. | CASTLETON AREA FORUM
Minutes of the meeting of Castleton Area Forum held 4 th September 2018 | 45 - 50 |

- | | | |
|-----|--|----------|
| 16. | ROCHDALE TOWNSHIP COMMUNITIES AND ENGAGEMENT PRIORITY GROUP | 51 - 52 |
| | Minutes of the meeting of Rochdale Township Communities and Engagement Priority Group held 26 th September 2018 | |
| 17. | ROCHDALE TOWNSHIP CLEAN AND GREEN PRIORITY GROUP | 53 - 54 |
| | Minutes of the meeting of Rochdale Township Clean and Green Priority Group held 30 th July 2018 | |
| 18. | ROCHDALE TOWNSHIP FUNDS 2018/19 | 55 - 103 |
| | To consider applications for funding from the Rochdale Township Fund 2018/19 | |

Rochdale Township Action and Resources Delegated Sub-Committee Members

Councillor Shakil Ahmed
Councillor Cecile Biant
Councillor James Gartside
Councillor Billy Sheerin
Councillor Sameena Zaheer

Councillor Sultan Ali
Councillor Richard Farnell
Councillor Shaun O'Neill
Councillor Patricia Sullivan

For more information about this meeting, please contact:

Peter Thompson
Governance and Committee Services
Floor 2, Number One Riverside,
Smith Street, Rochdale, OL16 1XU

Telephone: 01706 924715

e-mail: peter.thompson@rochdale.gov.uk